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School Meal Price Increase January 2023 
 
 
Thursday 1st December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will appreciate, the cost of producing school meals has significantly increased 
over the last few months. We have been working with our catering partner, Alliance in 
Partnership, to try and maintain current prices as long as possible. However, we have 
reached the point that we will have to increase the daily rate from £2.20 to £2.30 per 
meal (main meal and dessert). In light of the current financial climate and, with 
Christmas approaching, this increase will be held until schools reopen in January 2023. 
 
We believe that school meals still offer real value for money; there is a different healthy 
menu on offer every day, as well as three separate weekly menus which change on a 
three-weekly cycle, offering plenty of variety. All menus are developed by a nutritionist, 
special dietary needs can be catered for with confidence and all meals are fully 
compliant with the School Food Standards.  
 
Menus can be viewed and meals booked via ParentPay, our cashless system. If you 
need help accessing this system or, have any questions relating to school meals, please 
contact Miss Gledhill on 01299 250312 or email office@hartlebury.worcs.sch.uk, we will 
be glad to assist. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sophie Bartlett 
Head of School 
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